
During the Fenton Parish Committee Meeting held on 19th November 2024 it was decided to 

keep the Fenton Precept for 2025/26 at £1000, the same as previous years.  This will cover 

the cost of running the website, the defibrillator, the annual amount donated for the use of the 

Church and bank charges etc.  It will leave a small amount to be added to the Deposit Account 

for future projects that are under consideration such as the Traffic Calming System.   

Calculation of tax payable on a band D property 

Precept Requirement 2025-26 if set to  £1000 

2025-26 Parish Band D Tax    £16.58 

2024-25 Parish Band D Tax   £16.83 

2025-26 Band D decrease of 1.5% 

Please send any comments on this decision to the Chair at chaiman.fentonvillage@gmail.com 

by 4th December 2024. 

The deadline for submitting the Precept to SKDC for the preparation of budget figures and 

committee presentations is the 17th January 2025 but we will be submitting Fenton’s Precept 

by 20th December 2024. 
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